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Image featured above is from the 2023 exhibition, as we cannot share any images from this year’s exhibition yet, due to JCQ rules. 

 

On Wednesday we held a private viewing of our annual GCSE and A Level art exhibition, to 

the friends and family of our Upper 5 and 6 pupils whose work was featured. The work on 

display included a range of paintings, drawings, photography and textile installations, fashion 

garments and 3D pieces.  

The catering staff put on a lovely spread of canapes and wine for our guests which were 

delicious and we had some pupils playing the piano which added to the atmosphere. What a 

fabulous ending to the art course. Well done Upper 5 and 6! 

Photos from the 2024 exhibition will be shared in October. 

 

Mrs Della Harrison 

 


